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(Neb.)-Saturday’s softball games canceled

By: Andrew Lacy Posted at: 03/09/2013 01:33 PM
SPEARFISH, S.D. – The three-team softball pod between Chadron State College, Western New Mexico and
Black Hills State has been canceled due to cold temperatures.

The wind chill temperature in Spearfish, S.D., didn’t get over 21 degrees, forcing the games to be called.

Chadron State (9-8 overall, 7-3 RMAC) will play in a doubleheader at Colorado Christian next weekend.


